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PROFIT GUIDANCE ON THE UNAUDITED FINANCIAL RESULTS                                            
FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2024 

 
The Board of Directors of Heeton Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”), wishes to announce that based on the preliminary review of the Group’s 
unaudited financial results for the year ended 31 December 2024 (“FY2024 Results”), the Group 
expects to report an improvement in its profit after tax for FY2024 Results, compared to a net loss 
after tax for the year ended 31 December 2023. This was mainly attributable to better business 
performance and one-off gains on disposal of subsidiaries and property, plant and equipment.   
 
The Group is in the process of finalising its FY2024 Results. The Company wishes to highlight that 
details of the Group’s FY2024 Results, including analyses and commentary, will be set out in the 
Company’s announcement of such results to be released in due course later this month. The above 
review to-date of its FY2024 Results remains subject, inter alia, to review and approval of the 
Company’s Audit and Risk Committee and the Board of Directors. Shareholders are advised to 
exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company and to seek the advice of their 
stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers when dealing in the shares 
of the Company 
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